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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
DELHI UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the Delhi Unified 

School District (“District”) at its regular meeting to be held on October 11, 2022, will conduct 

a public hearing to consider approving the “Level I Developer Fee Study”, dated August 5, 

2022 (“Study”), and adopting a Resolution of the Board Increasing Level 1 Statutory 

Developer Fees for School Facilities.  A copy of the Study is on file at the District office, located 

at located at 9716 Hinton Avenue in Delhi, and is available for public review.  In accordance 

with the Study (if adopted), Level 1 Fees on residential construction projects will be imposed 

at a rate of $4.79/sq. ft. of assessable space, and fees on commercial/industrial projects will 

be imposed at a rate of $0.78/sq. ft. of chargeable covered and enclosed space, with the 

exception of mini storage which will be $0.05/sq. ft and agriculture at $0.71/sq. ft. 

The public hearing will begin at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, at the 

Delhi Educational Park Theater, located at 16881 W. Schendel Avenue in Delhi.  Oral and 

written comment can be made at this public hearing.   

Questions and/or comments should be directed to Annie Arounsack, Director of 

Fiscal Services, at aarounsack@delhiusd.org, or 209-656-2000 x1103. 

      

 


